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This visit was particularly interesting because it was a new moon. I went at high tide and it was one of the highest recorded tides for the month. Almost all of the salt marsh grasses were over 90% submerged. With this high tide there was a chance to see all of the debris build up in the southern part of the marsh between the memorial site and the yacht club.


Cause of the lack of buffer zone to Morrissey Boulevard and the low elevation of the road, this particular area is very susceptible to flooding. The high tide made the majority of the marsh difficult to access but it was interesting to see how the very high tide brought debris into the marsh and I would expect as the tide went out that the debris would get caught and stay in the marsh. This is what most likely the cause of all of the debris being caught in a concentrated location. 


These circumstances made me think about how developing or raising the level of the mudflats could be difficult when taking into account the extreme tides. However the thought of a floating marsh became a much more economic idea. With the floating marsh, it would just go up and down with the tides and would remain and generally the same level in relation to the water. However I wonder how harsh winter conditions at low tide would affect these ecosystems. At freezing and a low tide when these systems would be sitting on mud flats and could potentially be in danger. 
